
Welcome!
(Please turn off cell phones and other electronic devices. Assistive hearing devices are available from the ushers.)

This morning elder Leta Loring will be at the front of the sanctuary after worship to welcome you and answer 
questions about our congregation.
**indicates to stand as you are able.

Calendar:
Sun 19       10:30     Worship
                     11:30     Strawberry Festival, FH
	        12:00     Great Light PC, Rm. 21, 22
	          2:00     Pakistani Worship, FH

Mon 20        6:15     Kickboxing, Rm. 18, 21
                       7:00     Session and Deacons, FH and Rm. 21
	     
Tue 21          4:30    Ministry Expansion, Committee Rm.
                        7:00    Boy Scouts, FH and Lower Level
                       7:00    Friendship Circle, Committee Rm.

Wed 22        Church Office Closed
                       6:00     VBS Decoration Night, FH
                       6:00     Public Meeting, Sanctuary                      
                       7:00     Great Light PC, Room 21
                       
Thurs 23    Church Office Closed
                      10:00     Shawl Ministry, Committee Rm.
                       
Fri 24           Church Office Closed

Sat 25        12:00     Music Director, Sanctuary

Prayer Concerns
Illness: Nancy Burroughs, Chuck Ridgeway, Waldo Renich
Serving in the Military: Col. Bryan J. Laske, U.S. Army; Matt Scherr, National Guard; Lt. Michael Thomas, Navy; Ryan 
			        Thomas; Sgt. Zachary Thomas; Lt. Jim Six, USAF; Todd Stubbs.

Staff & Leadership
Ministers: Every member of the congregation!
Pastor:  The Rev. Scott W. Hoffman
Music Director:  Joy Exner   
Accompanist:  Lorri Yawney
Communications Coordinator:  Katie Foster
Preschool Director:  Missy Sullivan 
Facilities and Property Manager: Tito Baca
Nursery Attendants:  Laura Holderman, Allison Miller
Bell Choir Director:  Sally Berlowitz
Sunday Experience Director:  Jane Preston
LOGOS Director:  Carrie Jenkins
Clerk of Session:  Janene Holzberg
Moderator of Deacons:  Marilyn Mills
Treasurer: Tom Mawhinney
Asst. Treasurer:  Bill Anderson

Phone:  410 997-8011, Email:  office@cmpcusa.org
www.cmpcusa.org  

www.facebook.com/cmpcusa 
CCLI License #1280964; OneLicense.net A-719121

If you are worshipping with us for the first time, we hope you will worship with us again! Please help us get to know you by 
filling out the friendship pad (located in the pew) during the welcome. Be sure to check out the “New to Us?” card in the pew 
rack for information about our worship service, children in worship, who we are, and more! Prayer request cards can be found 
in the pew and are used to share concerns with the prayer chain and/or the pastor.

Welcome!
June 19, 2016, 10:30 a.m.

Order of Worship

    Prelude                                                Now Thank We All Our God                                    arr. D. Hustad    
    
    Welcome and Announcements
 
    Passing of the Peace (L: Leader; P: People)			 
	 L:  The peace of Christ be with you.
	 P:  And also with you.   

**Call to Worship  	                              			                      Rev. Scott Hoffman	
	 L: Clap your hands, all you peoples; shout to God with loud songs of joy.
	 P: For the LORD, the Most High, is awesome, a great king over all the earth.
	 L: God has gone up with a shout, the LORD with the sound of a trumpet.
	 P: Sing praises to God, sing praises; sing praises to our King, sing praises.
	 L: Let us worship God!

**Hymn - see insert                            Sweet Hour of Prayer

    Special Recognition
    
    Moment with Children						                            Liz Perraud 
    
    Reception of New Members
    
    Sacrament of Baptism (See Insert)                                 

           Children ages preschool—second grade dismissed to Sunday Experience

    Offertory 		                  	 The Lord’s Prayer                    by A. Malotte, arr. S. Green          
                                                                    Andrew Exner, solo

**Doxology - #606            Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow                 

    Cantata- see insert   	                     Our Father	     		                     by P. Choplin   
	
**Benediction	

     Response                        Until We Sing Again (A Musician’s Blessing)                     by J. Martin
    
     Postlude   		            	               On Eagle’s Wings                                              arr. J. Carter



Announcements and Upcoming Events

Nursery Volunteers Needed
The CMPC Sunday morning nursery is an important part of our church ministry. Our staff cares wonderfully for 
toddlers and babies not old enough to participate in Sunday Experience or in the worship service. Laura Holderman 
and Allison Miller are our lead nursery staff with Dani Wilder as a regular substitute. As you might imagine, they 
have some summer plans and so we are in need of some volunteer help for certain Sundays. Please contact Liz 
Perraud (htebazile3@verizon.net or 443-255-8492) if you are available for any of the following Sundays: June 26th, 
July 10th, July 24th, and August 7th. 

Strawberry Festival
Today following worship in Fellowship Hall
It is once again strawberry season, which means that the church’s annual 
Strawberry Festival is here! Please join us in Fellowship Hall immediately after the 
service for some delicious strawberries, shortcake, and ice cream.

Share Your Musical Gifts This Summer! 
After today, the Trinity Choir is on break until September. Please consider offering special music for worship during 
those weeks. Vocal and instrumental music are welcome additions to our summer services. Look for a 
sign-up sheet in the connecting hallway or see Joy. There is a date just for you! Please share your gifts with us!

Thank you to Neil Danzig for operating the sound board this week!

The sanctuary flowers are given in memory of Richard John Burdis by Joe Burdis and family. 

Worship Music this Week:
Now Thank We All Our God, the prelude, is a hymn that was written in 1636 by Martin Rinkart. He wrote it as a family 
table prayer during the Thirty Years’ War. One of the texts it is based on is Isaiah 12: 4-6: In that day you will say: “Give 
praise to the LORD, proclaim his name; make known among the nations what he has done, and proclaim that his 
name is exalted. Sing to the LORD, for he has done glorious things; let this be known to all the world. Shout aloud 
and sing for joy, people of Zion, for great is the Holy One of Israel among you.” The first verse will be sung during the 
cantata Our Father by the choir and congregation.

The hymn Sweet Hour of Prayer was chosen because our focus during worship is the Lord’s Prayer. The text was 
written by William Walford in 1845, based on Ephesians 6:18: And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all kinds of 
prayers and requests. With this in mind, be alert and always keep on praying for all the Lord’s people. 

The offertory solo is Albert Malotte’s The Lord’s Prayer, which he composed in 1935, based on Matthew 6:9-13. This 
setting is Steve Green’s arrangement in which some of the prayer is spoken before the singing begins.

The refrain for the postlude, On Eagle’s Wings, is meaningful to all of us: 
And He will raise you up on eagle’s wings, 

Bear you on the breath of dawn,
Make you to shine like the sun,

And hold you in the palm of His Hand.

Fourth of July Festivities!
Monday, July 4th at 7pm
Come celebrate Independence Day with us! Join us on our Shaker Drive lawn and enjoy hot 
dogs, snow cones, fun activities, and then watch the fireworks that are launched over Lake 
Kittamaqundi between  9-9:30 p.m. Bring a blanket or lawn chair if you wish. Don’t miss this 
fun opportunity and invite your friends!

Now Hiring: Assistant Teacher 
Christ Memorial Christian Preschool is looking for an Assistant Teacher for the 
2016-2017 school year.  If you enjoy sharing God’s love with children, fun crafts, 
and working with a great group of Christian women this is the opportunity for 
you! The position is part-time, mornings only.  If you are interested please contact 
the preschool director, Heather Gallagher, at 410-997-8011 or 
preschool@cmpcusa.org for more information.

Summer Schedule:
The following groups are on hiatus for the summer and will resume in the late summer/early fall: Men’s Breakfast, 
Bible Basics, Theology on Tap, First Fridays.

VBS Decoration Night
Wednesday, June 22nd from 6:30-8:30pm
We need your help in decorating the church for our Cave Quest VBS! Come help 
make stalactites and stalagmites, bats, moths, and more! Childcare is available, 
please email Meghan Jones at meghanrjones@gmail.com.  See you there!


